
Workshop on Observational Astronomy 

The Department of Mathematics has conducted a workshop on 

Observational Astronomy on 11th February 2017 at 3.30p.m in 

Lawrence Sundaram Hall, Loyola College, Chennai. Thiru. S. Krishnan 

I.A.S. Principal Secretary, Planning, Development and Special 

Initiatives, Government of Tamil Nadu was the Chief Guest for this 

programme and thereafter at 6.00 p.m. the participants were given an 

opportunity to have a sky Gazing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


